BEAR BRANCH JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

31310 FM 2978 . P.O. BOX 606 . MAGNOLIA, TEXAS 77353-0606 . (281)356-6088 . FAX (281)252-2060

Dear Parent,

We are so excited to have you and your family as a part of the Magnolia community and Bear Branch Junior High family, and we hope you are excited, too!

Before providing you with contact information, I want to take a moment to communicate Bear Branch Junior High's vision and mission for the 2017 - 2108 school year.

Vision: The vision of Bear Branch Junior High is to be the <u>best</u> junior high in the state of Texas.

Mission: The mission of Bear Branch Junior High is to put students first, to be dedicated to each other, and to learn continuously.

I have two children - an eight year old daughter and a three year old son. They are the most important people in my life, and I'm sure you feel the same way about your child. We realize that when your child enters the building, we are responsible for taking care of the most important person in your life. That is a huge responsibility, and we don't take it lightly.

Here are ways to stay connected and to learn about the happenings at Bear Branch Junior High:

- Visit our webpage: http://bbjh.magnoliaisd.org/- This is the best place for you to go to stay up-to-date
- Follow us on Twitter (@bbjhbears) and Instagram (@bbjhbears) and "like" our FaceBook page
- Enroll in 2017-18 BBJH 7th Grade Remind: Text @3cdg8g to 81010 to receive BBJH 7th Grade info via text
- Enroll in 2017-18 BBJH 8th Grade Remind: Text @866c47 to 81010 to receive BBJH 8th Grade info via text
- Magnolia ISD Mobile App
- Home Access Center (HAC) for grades 24/7
- InfoCenter

For general questions and/or for your call to be forwarded to a specific person, call:

281.356.6088

To access teacher's webpage and email:

Go to http://bbjh.magnoliaisd.org/apps/staff/ and search the teacher by last name.

Again, we are so glad to have your child at Bear Branch Junior High and we are looking forward the upcoming school year. Should you ever have a question, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ben King Principal, Bear Branch Junior High